ATTACHMENT 4

TOWN OF CHAPEL HILL
February 20, 2004

RE: Request for Installation of Stop Signs on Curtis Road at its intersection with Lyons
Road

Dear Resident:

The Town has received a request for the installation of stop signs on Curtis Road at its intersection with
Lyons Road. The stated objective of the request is to improve safety conditions for pedestrians crossing
at this intersection. Currently, traffic on Lyons Road must stop at a stop sign before continuing onto
Curtis Road. Traffic on Curtis Road is not required to stop at the Lyons Road intersection. The request
expresses concemn that, although vehicles traveling north on Curtis Road do slow at the Elliott Road
intersection (where all-way stop signs exist), once they pass this intersection most vehicles tend to pick
up speed when traveling downhill toward Lyons Road.

We are interested in receiving your opinion about the installation of stop signs on Curtis Road at its
intersection with Lyons Road. Please fill out the survey below and return it to us in the attached
envelope by March 9, 2004.

I do support the installation of stop signs on Curtis Road at Lyons Road.

I do not support the installation of stop signs on Curtis Road at Lyons Road.

I have no preference.

ADDITIONAL COMMENTS:

If you have any further questions concerning this matter, please contact me at 968-2833.

Thank you for your attention.

Sincerely, : Name & Address (optional):
Kumdf A. Neppalli

Traffic Engineer
Town of Chapel Hill

306 N. Columbia Street, Chapel Hill, NC 27516  (919) 968-2700
manager@town.ci.chapel-hill.nc.us FAX (919) 967-8406 GTE Exchange (919) 682-8636



